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Re:  Bylaw 2376  (CR-1 Town Centre
Revision)

Please accept my view that on no account
should the City of
White Rock ever agree to any
development being 29 stories high.
A limit must be established with no
options.  
thank you for reading this,
Thank you for giving us the opportunity.    
Valerie   (Mair)
#305  1369  George Street,  White Rock 
V4B  4A1
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